From: Katie Finegan

To: City Council
Subject: SPONSOR Gravenstien Apple Fair
Date: Sunday, May 01, 2022 2:31:45 PM

Dear City of Sebastopol Council Members,

As residents of the City of Sebastopol, we look forward to this year’s return of the
Gravenstein Apple Fair. We enjoy tasting the local beers and ciders and actively
support the Farm Trails mission by volunteering at the fair every year.

We ask you to fully support this great community-building event by approving the
City of Sebastopol as a sponsor and by ensuring traffic help from our Police
Department. We always walk or ride our bikes to the fair, but not everyone can do
this, so mitigation of the traffic is important for those who attend the fair, as well as
local residents who cannot.

Sincerely,

Katie and Tim Finegan
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